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Company information 16 august 2007  

Coloplast – transactions in connection with the first share buy-back 
programme 

 

Under the programme the below-mentioned transactions have been executed during the 
period 13.8.07 – 15.8.07, which marks the end of the first part of the share buy-back 
programme as informed in Stock Exchange Announcement No. 5/2007. 
 
 

 
Date 

 
Number of 

shares 

 
Average buying 

price 

 
Amount DKK 

13.8.07 9,000 477.45 4,297,050
14.8.07 11,000 482.88 5,311,680
15.8.07 8,267 473.41 3,913,680
Total 28,267  13,522,410

 
Henceforth, Coloplast owns 3,003,826 own B shares of DKK 5 equal to 6,26% of the 
company’s total share capital. 
 

Number of 
shares 

Amount DKK 
(gross) 

Bought 
back since 
start of 
programme 

 
1,063,467 

 
499,999,604 

 
As per Stock Exchange Announcement No. 12/2007 of 16 August 2007 Coloplast will 
continue the share buy-back under a new programme for the period until 30 September 
2007. 
 
 
Further information 
 
Investors and financial analysts  
 
Jørgen Fischer Ravn 
Head of Investor Relations  
Tel. 4911 1308 
E-mail: dkjfr@coloplast.com 
 

 
 

  
Press and the media  
 
Jens Tovborg Jensen 
Head of Media Relations 
Tel. + 45 3085 1922 
E-mail: dkjto@coloplast.com 

 

 
This information is available in a Danish and an English version. In case of discrepancies, 
the Danish version will prevail. 


